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Reducing Pollution from Transport  
– actual challenges and developments 

 
30 Years AFHB, 20 Years Collaboration BAFU / AFHB, 

3. April 2009, Aula, BFH TI Biel, Quellgasse 21 
 
 

Dear Colleagues, dear Friends, Ladies and Gentlemen, 
 
The activities of the Laboratory for Exhaust Emission Control (AFHB) of the Bern 
University of Applied Sciences Technics & Informatics (BFH-TI), Biel CH started on April 
2nd, 1979 under the direction of Prof. Paul Wittwer. 
AFHB was founded as an “Environmental Laboratory of the Automotive Division” together 
with the Federal Office of Roads (ASTRA). 
Except of great contributions to the teaching activities, AFHB could work for authorities and 
for industry supplying research and service works. 
In the BFH, AFHB developed and keeps in service the ICE-Laboratories.  
Together with Swiss Federal Laboratories for Testing Materials (EMPA) AFHB contributed 
to several ideas about environmental consciousness in transport and about rational use of 
energy. AFHB represents the Swiss Networks, which work on these topics on the national 
and international stage. 
 
For the 30th anniversary, we organized an international jubilee Workshop. Please find 
attached the technical program. We would be honoured to welcome you on this occasion. 
 
Registration until March 13th, 2009, see attached form. 
 
Participation fee including:  participation, documentation, catering during the coffee and 
  lunch break.  
  (With support of the Federal Office for Environment). 
 
 regular participants: CHF 50.- 
 students: CHF 10.- 
 honorary guests & presenters: free 
 payment cash at entrance 
 
Language:   English 
 
Organisation:   Prof. Jan Czerwinski, Mrs. Véronique Barthe,  
  Automotive Division 


